
 

 

15th May 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Year 1 Visit to Longford Park 

Friday 22nd May 
 

On Friday 22nd May, all three Year 1 classes will be visiting Longford Park in the morning. The 
reason for the visit is so that the children can observe and compare plants, which links with our 
current topic in science lessons. We will be back at school in time for the afternoon lessons.  
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a 
trip will be provided. We recommend that the children wear wellies or other suitable footwear, 
and please can you ensure that your child brings a coat in case of poor weather. We are aware 
that the trip is on the same day as fancy dress, but in order to attend the visit, your child must 
be in appropriate clothing.  
 
If you do not wish your child to participate in this local visit, please inform your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
We would really appreciate if any parents/carers could volunteer to help for this trip. If you 
would like to help, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Adam Tennant 
Year 1 Teacher 
 
 
 


